
XXV11I

Moved by Mr. Eoss, seconded by Mr. Trow,
“ That the Minutes of the Committee and the evidence taken be reported to the 

“ House.”—Carried.

The following letter was received from Mr. Brecken, M.P,
House of Commons,

5th May, 1880.
Dear Sir,—I regret that I could not attend the meeting this morning of the 

Committee, on the Boundaries between Ontario and the unorganized Territories of 
the Dominion. Had I been present, I would have felt it my duty to have supported 
your report.

Believe me, yours faithfully,
FEED De St. C. BBECKEN.

Simon J. Dawson, Esq., M.P.,
Chairman of Committee.


